
Check out our web site at Robins.ClassQuest.com 

Robbinsdale High School 
Alumni Association 

Announcing… 
The 18th Annual Robbinsdale High School Luncheon 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This luncheon is for men and women who attended Robbinsdale High School.  Cost is 
$21.95 per person, including guests (special $38.90 cost for married couples attending 
where both are RHS alumni).  Yearbook DVDs and other memorabilia will be available 
for purchase.  Please mark your calendar and register on-line OR send in your check 
with registration form no later than Friday, August 23rd.  
 

 

Buffet Luncheon features: 
Steak                               Baked Potato 
Cole Slaw                       Roll/Butter 
Coffee 
 

Questions???  Please contact: 
Howard Schwartz  612-327-4165 
       hwschwartz@comcast.net 

Spread the word to your RHS classmates and friends! 
Seating is limited…first come, first reserved!! 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Register On-Line (see above), OR cut here and return form and check payable to: 
ROBBINSDALE HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

c/o Bruce Middleton, Treasurer     7749 Peony Lane North,   Maple Grove, MN,   55311 

Name ____________________________________ Class of _________ 

Address __________________________________ # People ____ @ $21.95 each 

              __________________________________ Total amount enclosed $_________ 

E-mail ____________________________________________  Phone _________________ 
I want my steak prepared (check one):  □ Medium Rare    □ Medium    □ Medium Well 

 

Thursday, Sept. 19, 2019 
Maple Grove-Osseo American 
     Legion Post 172 
260—4th Avenue, S.E. 
Osseo, MN  55369-1521 

 Social: 12:00 noon – 1:00 PM 

 Buffet Lunch at 1:00 PM 

You can reserve your tickets on-
line by doing the following: 

. Sign in to Robins.Classquest.com 

. Log in (upper right on page) 
       (Not registered?? Follow link.) 
. Go to Luncheon link highlighted    
       on the home page. 


